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Newsletter by Email 
Get it fast 

Reduce our costs 
Interactive links 

 

Sign up today! 
www.powhatancrossing.org/mailinglist  

 
 

 

We’re On The Web 
Have a concern? 

Need approval for a fence or shed? 
 

News you can use is just a click away! 
www.powhatancrossing.org 

 
 
 

PCHA INTERACTIVE 
Get the Most Out of Powhatan Crossing 

 
 
 

 

In Memoriam 
 

Greg Haynes 
1961 – 2015 

 
Greg, Lynne and their daughter, Leslie, have been 
part of the Powhatan Crossing community for 
twenty-three years. Greg served on our HOA Board 
continuously since 2008 and as its President during 
the past two years. His cheerful good humor and 
sound judgment will be sorely missed. Our 
condolences to the family. 
 
A donation from the HOA in Greg’s memory will be 
made to the Heritage Humane Society. 

 
 

 
  

Contact the Board 
Need to contact a Board member? 

One address reaches all Board members 
pcha.news@gmail.com 

 
 
 

New HOA President Named 
 

 

At its September meeting, the PCHA Board 
elected Jeff Whitaker as HOA President to serve 
until the next Annual Meeting on April 21, 2016. 

PCHA NextDoor  
A community bulletin board page just for Powhatan 

Crossing residents! 
www.powhatancrossing.nextdoor.com  

 

Have you eyed our Website lately?  
Check often – Keep up to date 

Interested In The Board?   
 
Want to know more about your neighborhood? 

Anyone wishing to serve on the board is 
welcome. 

 
Send a message: 

pcha.news@gmail.com 

Community Yard Sale? 
The Board will pay for advertising. 

 
An organizer is needed! 

Contact any Board member to sign up. 
 

http://powhatancrossing.org
Mailto:pcha.news@gmail.com
http://powhatancossing.nextdoor.com
http://powhatancrossing.org/mailinglist
Mailto:pcha.news@gmail.com
http://powhatancrossing.org


The Hummingbird news 
September 2015 

2 
To submit information to the newsletter 
The newsletter will be published:  
Jun, Sep, Dec, Mar 
Send submittals to: pcha.news@gmail.com 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                     
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  

 
                 
 
 
 
 
       

     
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                 
 
 
 

 

Board of Directors Meetings 
 

 
 

Third Thursday of Each Month 
7:00 p.m. 

Jamestown Presbyterian Church 
See PCHA website for schedule 

www.powhatancrossing.org 
 

All members welcome 
 
  
     
 

DON’T BE A VICTIM! 
 

LOCK CARS AT NIGHT 
Thefts from unlocked cars continue 

despite recent convictions of theft rings. 
Thefts also from unlocked sheds and garages. 

 
 

PHONE SCAMS ABOUND 
JCC Police track phone scams to area residents. 

Call to report phone scams: 
566-0112 

 
 

Read Police Fraud Alerts 
Click here ... 

 

Welcome 
 

Tom Light 
3408 Deerlope Trail 

 
 
 
 

 

Construction Work Continues 
News Road-Monticello Avenue 

 
Work to add a second left-turn lane from Monticello 
Avenue onto News Road by Mid-County Park continues. 
The project also adds right-turn lanes onto News and 
Ironbound Roads.  
   
Read more … 

 Bright Is Right 
Wear reflective clothing or carry a flashlight 

when walking after dark.  
You’re not as visible to drivers as you think. 
 
 

 

Exercise Bike 
Vision R2000 semi-recumbent  

stationary exercise bike.  
Top of the line, in like-new condition.  

Includes Owner's Guide and all pertinent literature.  
$200.  

Please call Barbara Littlepage 
229-2550 

Powhatan Crossing Wins  
JCC Grant 

 
Powhatan Crossing has received one of JCC’s 
Neighborhood Environmental Matching Grants for using 
perennial, deer-resistent plants to enhance the 
landscaping at the entryway to our subdivision. Aaron 
Williams, Williams Landscape and Design, Inc., provided 
the design and installed plantings. 

SCHOOL’S OPEN ... 
                       DRIVE CAREFULLY 
Please slow down in the neighborhood. 
                                         Be alert for walkers and 
                                                           children playing. 

Dog Walkers Watch 
See something ... say something 

 
Do you walk your dog in the neighborhood 

or walk for exercise? 
Watch while you walk. 

If you see something of concern call: 
253-1800 

or 
contact any Board member. 

Be A Good Neighbor ... 
 
Leash Your Dog 
By County law, dogs must be leashed when off your property. 
Don’t let your dog roam, digging up your neighbor’s flowers or 
pooping in his yard. Keep your dog safe and at home! 
 
Garage All Boats, Trailers, Vans 
Our neighborhood Restrictions require that all boats, utility 
trailers and vans must be garaged or stored behind your 
house, on a paved parking apron, and screened from view. 
Please  do not park these vehicles in your drive or on the 
street. Keep your neighbors’ view and safety in mind.  

http://www.jamescitycountyva.gov/police/fraudalert.html
http://powhatancrossing.org/sites/public_files/webform/declarations_4-14-2015.pdf
http://powhatancrossing.org
Mailto:pcha.news@gmail.com
http://wydaily.com/2015/03/02/coming-soon-new-turn-lanes-on-monticello-avenue-ironbound-and-news-roads/?cat=localnews/localnews/



